7/10/2015 Edcgov.us Mail - no digital signs or overlarge billboards in El Dorado County

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

no digital signs or overlarge billboards in El Dorado County
1 message

Richard Boylan PhD <drboylan@outlook.com> Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 2:31 PM
To: Supervisor Brian Veerkamp-3 <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Superv3SecKathyWitherow-EDC
<kathy.witherow@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Michael RanalliDist4 <mike@ranalli4supervisor.com>, Supervisor Ron
Mikulaco-1 <bosone@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Shiva Frentzen-2 <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Supervisors'Bd Clerk
JimMitrisin <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, SupervisorSue Novasel-5/SLT <novasel@aol.com>

Subject: Comment on Sign Ordinance Update, File #13-0086

Dear Board of Supervisors,

El Dorado County is known for its natural beauty. That is what brings people here to live and to visit.
Do not update our Sign Ordinance to bring urban signage to El Dorado County. Stand up for the
quality of life that we enjoy and do not approve digital signs in the Sign Ordinance. Stand up for our
scenic viewsheds and do not approve 60' tall signs along Highway 50.

Tell staff that they should listen to public requests for clarification of proposed policies. Creating a
simple matrix to clarify the differences between the existing ordinance and the proposed ordinance
could have alleviated much of the public's confusion and concerns about transparency of the process.

Keep El Dorado County rural.

Thank you
Richard Boylan, Ph.D.
Richard Boylan, Ph.D., LLC

Diamond Springs, CA 95619
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